
 

 
August 27, 2020 

 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 
 

BROWN ROAD BETWEEN NORTH CURTICE ROAD AND 
COUSINO ROAD 

  
 

 
Due to pavement repair work, Brown Road between North Curtice Road and Cousino 
Road will be closed to through traffic on Monday, August 31, 2020, for a four (4) day 
period during working hours, 8:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. During the closure period a detour 
will not be provided. 
 
Questions in regard to the project may be directed to the Lucas County Engineer’s Office 
at (419) 213-2860. 
 


